Construction Notice:
Oak Road Reopens between Welch Road and Stock Farm Road
August 6, 2014

On Wednesday, August 6, 2014, Oak Road will reopen between Welch Road and Stock
Farm Road following the completion of the Stanford University SESI utility work in the
area. All entrances to the Stock Farm garage (Parking Structure 5) and parking lots will
now be accessible.

For your continued safety, please follow alternative pedestrian crosswalks and pathways
in construction areas.
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For questions regarding this work, please email: sesiprojects@lists.stanford.edu
or call the Construction Hotline number at 650.701.SUMC (7862). STANFORD
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